Rachel Carson Families,
	Each year fifth grade students to attend Camp Seymour. This Rachel Carson tradition provides hands on science learning and social growth. 
Each year students participate in a fundraiser to help reduce the costs of camp. Since all students will go to camp in fifth grade, we decided to turn fundraising into school wide effort. The first MOD pizza night was a great success. Thank you for supporting the fifth-grade students. One more MOD night is scheduled for December 3rd. 
The next fundraising effort will be just in time for the holiday season! We will be selling Brown Bear Car Wash tickets. Each ticket sold provides about $7 to the fundraising efforts. You can buy a set to use yourself, as gifts this holiday season, or resell the tickets at the same price you bought them at $9. YOU MAY ONLY RESELL THEM AT THE $9 PRICE THAT YOU BOUGHT THEM. 
We need to know how many tickets to purchase in advance. Please complete the form on the back. Make sure that you send in the appropriate amount of money. If you are writing a check make it out to Rachel Carson Elementary! 
Payment in full will be due upon turning in this form. This form is due on or before NOVEMBER 15TH.  The tickets will be delivered to your child the week of December 9th.
Many thanks for your support!
Sincerely,
Peter Hall, Jon Henry Kubej & Jody Louise 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Student name _________________________

We would like to purchase:
□     5 tickets for $45
□     10 tickets for $90
□     _____tickets for $_____($9 per ticket)
Parent name ____________________  
Signature ______________________
Students Teacher ___________________

□     I have enclosed the FULL payment
